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CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE!CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE!

PRINCIPAL'S CORNER

THE WEEK ENDING 1/10/20
Dear OSES Technology Campus Families,

Welcome back!

Have you ever �own a drone through an obstacle course? Been astounded by astronomy using
telescopes? Talked about turtles with real sea turtle experts? Join us on January 23rd for
STEM Night, from 5:30 to 7:30, to experience what our local STEM community has to offer. $5
in advance, $10 at the door. More information will be coming home soon, please save the
date.

http://www.orlandoscience.org/
https://s.smore.com/u/8ff639aee17b38ab329ac1aa7dd63a95.jpg
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NEWSLETTER QUIZ

In honor of the great Martin Luther King, there is no school on Monday, January 20th.

Sincerely,
Michael Singleton

The Technology Campus is incredibly thankful for all of our faithful readers, and for that we
would like to reward our families. Moving forward we will have a NEWSLETTER QUIZ located
under the Principal's corner.

Dress down passes will be rewarded to the students who receive a 100% on the quiz for that
week!

We hope that you have fun, and enjoy reading this week's edition! Entries are due the morning
of Monday, January 20th

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdg04_lI3L31cxAdoXKJP1da5x7I0yQmw5iHuLzig3bUcUj8w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdLKkYjoWAQANYeltZQAizdCzoS5s23hsiuVd63E0VfUuP6rw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScj5SiqchPvIdF_59GjkhB2AyqCY-MoC1ofYCsp3nl5xIYZMA/viewform




CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE JANUARY LUNCH MENU!CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE JANUARY LUNCH MENU!

Please click the link below to view our available clubs that have space

After-School Club Signup 2019-… forms.gle

https://ocpsmenus.com/menu/charter-schools/lunch/2020-01-08?mode=browse
https://forms.gle/mbPPXKQiYGdVa7aP8


2019-2020 CLUB GUIDE2019-2020 CLUB GUIDE

please save for your records

NASA’s Mars 2020 rover needs a name! Any K-12 student in U.S. public, private, and home
schools has a chance to name the next Mars rover bound for the Red Planet in July 2020.

http://orlandoscience.org/elementary/index.php/school-life/club-guide


GET TO KNOW YOUR OSS FAMILY

Mrs. Gajus spent the break visiting with family and meeting her
two newest nieces!

To enter the contest, students submit their rover name and a short essay (max 150 words) to
explain the reasons why their chosen name is the best. The contest closes Nov. 1, 2019. More
information at https://lnkd.in/eNKNbp6

https://lnkd.in/eNKNbp6
https://s.smore.com/u/e27c20a5da76f48cd96951b94dac6f80.jpg


KINDERGARTEN

Ms. Stella and Ms. Taylor ran in the 12K's of Christmas 5K over winter break.



FIRST GRADE

SECOND GRADE

THIRD GRADE

Mrs. Sokoloff’s class had a great time with our �rst escape
room. We really had a good time, everyone enjoyed the
challenge as well as �nding out the big surprise!

Field trip forms are due by Thursday January 30th.

The third grade team is busy planning some awesome events over the next couple of months,
and we are hopeful that our supportive families are able to contribute! If you are willing, please
consider donating from the list below. We will begin using these materials as early as Friday
January 17th, so the sooner you may contribute, the better. Thanks SO much in advance! Here
is the link to help:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E49ABA62EAAFF2-third1

Ms. Hurley's class has enjoyed getting back into the groove of things with some New Year
activities. Students have slowly but surely gotten their 'thinking caps' back on and are ready to
continue the school year strong!

This week in Kindergarten we explored the arctic animals that live in the arctic. We had a great
time learning how the arctic fox changes fur coat colors between summer and winter. We also
learned about polar bears and how they have a 6 inch layer of blubber that helps them swim
and stay warm in the arctic ocean. We �nished our week sharing some fun things of what we
did over break.

We had a great �rst week of 2020! Remember that STEM projects are due Monday. The
students in class have been excitedly sharing what they have been working on at home. We
can’t wait to see them!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E49ABA62EAAFF2-third1
https://s.smore.com/u/f1d34d9d50ecaf6827aebda66138cfc4.jpg


FOURTH GRADE

FIFTH GRADE

SIXTH GRADE

In Ms Galan and Mrs Berray’s classes students have been researching European explorers.
They have been created a research report as well as a speech to share with the class about
what they learned. On Friday, students shared some of these fantastic speeches!

On Friday, students also had their AR party. Great job meeting your AR goals, �fth graders!

5TH GRADE SCIENCE BENCHMARK
There is a science benchmark test on Monday, January 13th. All �fth grade students are
encouraged to complete the study guide. The answers to the study guide are available so
families can review it together. Both the blank study guide and the one that is already �lled out
are online: http://bit.ly/sciencestudyguides. Please return completed study guides to the 5th
grade science teacher.

For the next few weeks, in World History we will be exploring Ancient Greece and the impact
on the world of today. Mr. Press’s classes will also be exploring the character trait of the
month: Kindness. Please challenge your children to �nd ways to show kindness to each other
and themselves. A great habit is to ask your child to identify something kind they did for
someone today when you pick them up from school. When we focus on good things, good
things happen! Let’s �nish the year strong.

http://bit.ly/sciencestudyguides


SPECIALS

MATH COMPETITION

This week in Mrs. Gajus’ math classes we spent time reviewing procedures and expectations,
participated in problem-solving puzzles, and reviewed material from before the break. Next
week, Pre-Algebra will be starting our unit on Geometry. We will begin with transformations of
objects on a graph and will discuss similarity and congruence of shapes. 7th grade classes
will continue our unit on expressions and equations. We will be learning how to solve one- and
two-step equations, and how to write equations using information given in word problems. I
am looking forward to a great second semester!

STEM- 3rd -5th grade are really working hard on their ExploraVision projects. The next few
weeks will be �nishing up the writing portion and start working on edits and their webpage
ideas for the contest.

Calling All Scientist!!!!!!

The Curtis Rising Stars Science Challenge introduces young students to science competitions
and helps them develop teamwork skills. The competition is open to students in Grades K–5,
K-2 will be on February 1st and 3-5 on February 15th. The competition starts at 9 and ends
around 2:30-3.

Students are �rst prepared through pre-activities and prompts with their class at school. The
experience culminates in the day-long competition at the Orlando Science Center, when
students put their STEM skills into practice.
Parents are to stay with their student at the Orlando Science Center during the competition. At
the end of the competition, your family will have access to the Science Center for the rest of
the day!
We have the ability to have three groups of 4 students per grade level.

The sign up is listed below.
https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/53174D804AEC3EBC60-curtis
If you have any questions please contact Ms.Coy!

Students in Mr. Thomas’ 6th math elective participated in a math competition on January 9,
2020. We are very proud of the effort of the students. The overall winners are Dylan in 1st
place, Elizabeth in 2nd place, and Amirah in 3rd place. All of the students that participated also
received a certi�cate and a gift certi�cate for a local restaurant. The students also took home
a math competition packet that may be completed by Thursday, January 16th. The �rst place
winner of that competition will receive a trophy and the second and third place will receive a
medal. All that complete the entire packet will receive a certi�cate as well as the gift
certi�cate for the local restaurant.

https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/53174D804AEC3EBC60-curtis


STAFF COMMENDATIONS/STAFF CHARACTER OF THE

MONTH

Do you appreciate what staff members do for our students?
Would you like to say THANK YOU to a staff member in our
school?

We are giving you the best way to do it!

Recognize any staff member(s) by giving them commendations
using the following link. These messages can mean the world
for a staff member and will help increase motivation.

Ms. Hurley and Mr. Lawrence both go out of their way to make sure that the learning that
happens in their classroom is engaging and memorable. They both also are innovative and
take on additional challenges in order for their students to the best year possible. Their
innovative and positive spirits rub off on all the rest of us and we appreciate their
contributions to our school. Orlando Science Schools would like to recognize both of them as
the Staff Character of the Month for the month of OCTOBER

Would you like to recognize someone at our school? Please �ll out the online form or scan
the QR code: http://bit.ly/staffawesome.

ENTER STAFF COMMENDATIONS HERE!ENTER STAFF COMMENDATIONS HERE!

http://bit.ly/staffawesome
http://bit.ly/commendationsoctober
https://s.smore.com/u/5816cf4f9d9eb1e6953d3d7a1ecc8cf4.jpeg


TRAVELING ORCA

Our traveling Orca has been slowly making his way around
campus. I am hoping that he makes it back to Building 2 next
week. Please check out his blog with your class. It is updated
weekly. The kids in the club would love to see some comments
added to the posts! Make sure you play the Kindness theme
song! It’s a catchy little tune 😊
https://orcakind2019.edublogs.org/

SUPPORT YOUR SCHOOL

AMAZON
A great way to help raise money for Orlando Science Schools is
to use the links below when shopping from Amazon or O�ce
Depot/O�ce Max.

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/20-3366305

http://www.o�cedepot.com/a/content/back-to-
school/5percent/
OSES School Code: 70228302
OSS School Code: 70218341

IMPORTANT SCHOOL REMINDERS/INFORMATION

SCHOOL PAY
Parents can now make FREE online payments for most school
expenses online with School Pay. This includes School Lunch
and After Care! Simply log into your secure online School Pay
Parent Center account and pay for items including after school
care fees, club fees, �eld trips, class fees, student fees and
more. The �rst step is creating your Parent Center Account at
schoolpay.com Please go to "Charter Schools" tab and then
choose your school name as "Orlando Science Elementary
School" to complete the steps for creating your parent account. If you have any problems
using the School Pay system please call 1 888-88-MYPAY
Questions about your student’s school pay account can be directed to Ms. Centenera at
cristina.centenera@orlandoscience.org

https://orcakind2019.edublogs.org/
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/20-3366305
http://www.officedepot.com/a/content/back-to-school/5percent/
https://www.schoolpay.com/
mailto:Cristina.centenera@orlandoscience.org
mailto:cristina.centenera@orlandoscience.org
https://s.smore.com/u/3a782c11906467786decee2ca9f58c4d.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/ff873e640a6234ebb2cf5f38e4f2c028.png
https://s.smore.com/u/1db71a43671086a3ba334c7f82c57bf9.png


INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING AT
THE OSS TECHNOLOGY CAMPUS?
Orlando Science Families interested in volunteering at the OSS
Technology Campus during the 2018-2019 School Year MUST be
ADDitions approved. Below you will �nd the link to apply for
ADDitions for the 2018-2019 School Year.

APPLY TO BECOME AN ADDITIONS VOLUNTEERAPPLY TO BECOME AN ADDITIONS VOLUNTEER
TODAY!TODAY!

ATTENDANCE MATTERS
Attendance is key to the success of your student's learning. If
you have any attendance concerns such as daily absences,
upcoming absences, extended absences or questions please
contact Mrs. Stella for k-3rd grade and Ms. Taylor for 3rd-6th
grade

Stella.waton@orlandoscience.org
Taylor.watson@Orlandoscience.org

Please note that in order for an absence to be excused you must turn in proper documentation
(i.e a doctors note) to the front desk

If your student is absent on a day that they have club, please remember to email the club
teacher so that their absence for club that day is excused.

FORTIFY-FL
FortifyFL is a suspicious activity reporting tool that allows you
to instantly relay information to appropriate law enforcement
agencies and school o�cials.

For more information, please click on the link below.

https://ocps.samaritan.com/recruiter/index.php?class=OppSearchResults&recruiterID=503&orgid=1582&udf734=Volunteers&type=all
mailto:stella.waton@orlandoscience.org
mailto:taylor.watson@Orlandoscience.org
https://s.smore.com/u/3bb5cbf52b034dc1f09d78706acdc3f5.gif
https://s.smore.com/u/b820d72fea8eae29a8ac72aee77686a4.png
https://s.smore.com/u/6fb0efcea5853d9d0bb0fa736e4b9bfd.png


DRESS CODE

CHARACTER EDUCATION CORNER FOR PARENTS

pdf FortifyFL.pdf Download
3.7 MB

docx OSS Middle School Dress Code Information Download
3.6 MB

docx OSS Elementary Dress Code Memo Download
1.4 MB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5d517c7da3379b024d1373ef
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5bd0cded0ec67f04d1b92a1a
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5bd0cdfe80d99a0f7dede15e




STUDENT COUPONS, DEALS, PROMOTIONS, AND

OTHER FUN THINGS TO DO

A short story on - kindness must see

Kindness Counts: "Kindness is a Muscle" Sing-A-Long Lyric Music Video |

Universal Kids

pdf

CHARACTER EDUCATION CORNER FOR PARENTS JANUARY
TRAIT OF THE MONTH_ KINDNESS.pdf
January trait of the month

Download
1.8 MB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5e14914817f9951a6b6a39fa



